Toddlers

Hello Fall! Summer went by way too fast but we are ready for some cooler weather and cozy clothes! Speaking of cozy clothes, please check your child's extra clothing bins to ensure that there is weather appropriate clothing!

Last month was our unit on dinosaurs, the toddlers loved learning about their different names, working on roaring like a dinosaur, and all the fun science experiments and art projects that came with it. I think a fan favorite was making an exploding volcano! They started off by making a paper mâché volcano and painting over it and then taking outside to watch it erupt.

The month of October our theme is music and shapes. Did you know that learning music can help develop a toddlers literacy and mathematics? Not only is it learning to sing a song but it is learning repetition and following along to a beat which is considered math! Learning to play music through instruments can also help widen their imagination and bring out their creative curiosity as well as work on their fine motor skills while they learn to manipulate the instruments with their hands and arms.

Love, Ms. Bella, Ms. Jennie, and Ms. Emmalee!

IMPORTANT NOTES

- Please check your child's cubby to ensure they have appropriate clothing
- Please bring your child's blanket home to be washed on Friday's to help stop the spread of germs!
- We have a new toddler starting, his name is Ben!
- Jennie and Bella are transitioning into the lead position! Robyn will still be nearby to support as needed







